
 

      
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Planning Design Construction

Please join Orange County Public Schools and Orange County Government staff at a 
community meeting to discuss the Change Determination Request to the Summerlake 
Planned Development and to discuss the proposed design of the new relief elementary school 
currently known as Site 85-E-W-4. The project is at the 30% design phase. 

 
OCPS EEO Non-Discrimination Statement 
The School Board of Orange County, Florida, does not discriminate in admission or access to, or treatment or employment in its programs and activities, on the basis of 
race, color, religion, age, sex, national origin, marital status, disability, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, or any other reason prohibited 
by law. The following individuals at the Ronald Blocker Educational Leadership Center, 445 W. Amelia Street, Orlando, Florida 32801, attend to compliance matters: Equal 
Employment Opportunity (EEO) Officer & Title IX Coordinator: Jared Brooks; ADA Coordinator: Michael D. Graf; Section 504 Coordinator: Latonia Green. (407.317.3200). 

Meeting Information: 
Monday, September 17, 2018 
6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 

Orange County Government - 6:00 pm 
Orange County Public Schools - 6:45 pm 

Independence Elementary Cafeteria 
6255 New Independence Pkwy. 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 

Project Information: 
School Project: 85-E-W-4 

85 = Site number 
 E = School type (Elementary) 

      W = Learning Community (West) 
 4 = Board Member District (Gould) 

Project Location: 
Horizon West/Bridgewater Village South 

Planned Opening Date: August 2020 

If you have any questions regarding this 
community meeting, please call Jessma 
Lambert or Julie Salvo, Orange County Public 
Schools Office of Facilities Services,  
at (407) 317-3700. 

 

Site 85-E-W-4 
Pam Gould 

School Board Member, District 4  
Betsy VanderLey 

County Commissioner, District 1  



 

 

Orange County Public Schools 
P.O. Box 271 
Orlando, FL 32802 


